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UN SECRETARY GENERAL VISITS KATSE DAM: A HISTORIC MOMENT FOR
LESOTHO AND THE LHWP

In an event that will remain etched in the history of the Lesotho Highlands Water Project
(LHWP) and the Kingdom of Lesotho. We were privileged to host His Excellency Antdonio
Guterres, Secretary General of the United Nations, at the iconic Katse Dam.

His Excellency was accompanied by the Honourable Minister of Natural Resources, Mr.
Mohlomi Moleko, and the Honourable Minister of Foreign Affairs, Mr. LejoneMpotjoane.
During the visit, the Secretary General received an in-depth briefing on the LHWP, led by
the LHDA Chairman of the Board of Directors, while touring the dam.

The LHWP stands as a testament to the strength of regional and transboundary
partnerships, and we are deeply honoured to receive recognition and support from the
United Nations. This visit underscores the global significance of our work and the
alignment of the LHWP with the principles of sustainable development and international
cooperation.

As the implementing agency of this groundbreaking project, the LHDA is steadfast in its
commitment to advancing several Sustainable Development Goals (SDGs). Our initiatives
continue to focus on driving renewable energy solutions, fostering sustainable economic
growth, and ensuring that both Lesotho and the region move towards a cleaner, greener
future.

We extend our gratitude to the UN Secretary General for his visit, which reinforces the
importance of collaboration in building resilient and sustainable economies.




